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Greenfield Wastewater Project Notification 

The City of Greenfield Wastewater Utility is planning a sanitary sewer rehabilitation 

project for McClellan residents on Maple Street to Oak Street.  This project is scheduled 

to begin on or after August 24, 2020 and be completed by October 2, 2020.  

The rehabilitation work will be done in the sanitary easement between McClellan Road 

and Grandison Road. The purpose of this project is to replace the existing clay sanitary 

sewer pipe with SDR35 PVC pipe. The laterals from homes will be replaced from the 

main sewer line to your property line. The existing brick built manhole structures will 

also be replaced with pre-cast concrete structures.  Site restoration will be completed 

once the project is complete. 

We appreciate your patience and apologize for any inconvenience during the course of 

this project. It is our goal to complete this project in a timely manner.  However, the 

Wastewater Utility crews may need to break off from the project to take care of any 

emergency issues that may arise during the course of the project.  

We are committed to keeping our customers informed.  Updates regarding this project 

can be found on the City of Greenfield website, as well as on the Greenfield Utility’s 

Facebook and Twitter pages. If you have any questions or would like more information 

regarding this project, please contact the City of Greenfield Wastewater Utility Office at 

317-477-4360. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Nicholas Dezelan 

Wastewater Utility Manager 

City of Greenfield 
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